WILTSHIRE
& GRANNIS Lip

October 6, 2009

BY CDBS

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  New Young Broadcasting Holding Co, Inc.
File Nos. BALCDT-20090820ACJ, -20090820ACO, -20090820ACP, -
200908204CR, -20090820A4CS, -20090820ACV, -20090820ACW, and -
200908204CY

Dear Ms. Dortch:

As described in the above-captioned applications, there exists a Management
Agreement dated as of August 10, 2009, by and between Gray Television, Inc., as
Manager, and each Licensee applicant. As requested by the Media Bureau staff, New
Young Broadcasting Holding Co, Inc. hereby confirms that the Manager under the
Management Agreement will not program any airtime on any of the stations. Rather,
under the Management Agreement, the Manager will provide programming services (and
other services) to each Licensee.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact undersigned counsel.

Respectfully submitted,

William M. Wiltshire

Counsel for New Young Broadcasting
Holding Co., Inc.

cc: Shaleim Henry
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